
Steering Group Update 

The Steering Group met on 2nd February.  

 

We discussed the House to House Survey.  The content was based around the residents' 

comments received to-date which were largely about the green areas of the parish, and 

basic information re profile of residents, any possible housing need changes in next 5 

years, cars per household, protection of existing facilities and  any improvements or new 

ones etc. 

 

The steering Group have finished their work on character assessments for the separate 

areas of the parish.  This is being drawn into one document.  This is to be shared with 

Ben Castell of Aecom prior to 16th February.   

 

On 16th February the whole Steering Group will be taking part in a meeting and visual 

tour of the Tivetshalls with Aecom.  Under normal circumstances this would take place 

with a site visit.  Due to Covid we will be involved using on line systems. 

 

The A1 boards have been repaired and are on display in Hales Street and will be moved 

as soon as the weather allows to Lodge Road. 

 


